
Jaunty	Park	Golf	Society	
	

Minutes	of	meeting	held	in	Birley,	2	August	2012	
	
Attendance:	Rob	Knight,	Steve	Horton,	Simon	Owen,	Simon	Fairfax,	Dave	Thickett,	
Andy	Dobson,	Darren	Jolley,	Eddie	Crapper,	Mark	Ridgway,	Lee	Rafter,	Barry	Ledger,	
Graham	Allen,	Andy	Thickett,	Craig	Jackson	
	
Apologies:	Chris	Armstrong,	Mark	Gamban,	Martyn	Barnett,	Alan	Taylor,	Lee	
Skidmore	
	
Robert	Knight	chaired	the	meeting.	Meeting	opened	at	8.05	pm	
	
Minutes	of	last	meeting	accepted	as	a	true	record	by	
	
Proposed:	Andy	Thickett						/								Seconded:	Barry	Ledger	
	
Actions	required	from	next	meeting	
	
RK	and	Steve	purchased	gifts	for	Dennis.	Steve	to	get	Dennis	to	either	November	
meeting	or	medal	so	we	can	then	present	these	to	Dennis	
	
Matters	arising	from	previous	meeting	
	
None	
	
Secretary’s	report	
	
RK	thanked	members	for	attendance	at	recent	President’s	Day	and	hoped	all	had	
enjoyed	the	day.	Thanks	to	Martyn	for	organising	and	to	Barry	for	winning	the	
event.	
	
RK	queried	who	would	like	to	play	in	next	medal	at	Tapton	on	Sunday	18	August	–	
15	people	in	total	wish	to	play	so	Graham	to	book	4	times	and	advise	RK	of	times	
booked.	Many	thanks	to	Graham	again	for	booking	the	tee	times.	
	
RK	passed	around	his	entry	sheet	for	Owston	Hall	on	Saturday	18	August	for	
anybody	who	has	not	added	their	name	to	it.	
	
RK	passed	around	whisky	glass	that	has	been	purchased	for	Dennis	for	members	to	
view.	
	
Captain’s	comments	
	
Simon	thanked	members	for	attendance	at	recent	President’s	Day	and	thanked	
Martyn	for	organising	the	event	and	for	the	suggestion	of	this	course	from	other	



society	members.	
	
President’s	comments	
	
Absent	apologies	sent	prior	to	meeting	but	Martyn	wanted	to	pass	on	his	thanks	to	
all	members	who	attended	his	away	day	and	he	hoped	all	enjoyed	the	day.	Martyn	
advised	RK	he	would	be	at	the	next	medal	at	Tapton.	
	
Treasurer’s	report	
	
Craig	gave	a	summary	of	JPGS	finances	in	regards	to	deposits	/	away	days.	Recent	
lottery	winners	were	advised	of	their	wins	and	were	given	option	of	taking	winnings	
or	putting	this	towards	their	subs.	
	
Craig	passed	RK	money	from	purchase	of	whisky	glass	for	Dennis	and	Steve	passed	
Craig	the	receipt	for	whisky	bottle	purchase	(also	for	Dennis)	and	this	cost	is	being	
put	against	Steve’s	subs.	
	
Craig	advised	that	a	few	members	are	well	behind	with	their	subs:	
	
·									Martin	Shaw	(19	weeks	behind)	
	
·									Lol	Herrick	(11	weeks	behind)	
	
·									Alan	Taylor	(13	weeks	behind)	
	
·									Adrian	Dye	(12	weeks	behind)	
	
All	above	members	are	to	be	contacted	to	advise	them	of	the	need	to	get	upto	date	
with	their	subs	ASAP	as	they	are	all	significantly	behind	what	is	the	accepted	limit	
within	JPGS	rules.	
	
Handicap	secretary’s	report	
	
Andy	passed	around	results	from	last	medal/away	day	with	updated	handicaps.	
	
Andy	advised	that	in	regards	to	his	away	at	end	of	September	he	will	struggle	to	find	
the	time	at	the	moment	to	sort	out	a	venue.	RK	advised	that	he	is	willing	to	sort	this	
out	with	a	price	limit	of	£25.00pp.	A	number	of	courses	were	suggested	by	other	
members	and	RK	to	get	this	sorted	for	next	meeting.	
	
A	O	B	
	
Barry	thanked	Martyn	for	arranging	the	recent	away	day.	
	
Craig	also	wanted	to	pass	on	his	thanks	to	Martyn	for	the	recent	away	day.	



	
Simon	queried	if	Adrian	Dye	was	actually	meant	to	play	at	recent	away	day?	RK	
needs	to	speak	to	Adrian	about	this	to	clarify	the	situation.	
	
Steve	Horton,	Lee	Rafter	and	Simon	Owen	advised	that	they	will	not	be	at	the	next	
meeting.	
	
Actions	required	for	next	meeting	
	
·									RK	to	book	handicap	secretary’s	day	for	30	September	(£25.00pp	limit)	
	
		
	
·									Members	with	outstanding	subs	to	be	contacted	
	
		
	
·									RK	to	clarify	with	Adrian	in	regards	to	his	attendance	at	Laceby	Manor	
	
Meeting	closed:	8.40pm	
	
Next	meeting:	Birley,	8pm	Thursday	6	September	2012	
	


